
Members and Friends of ISFAC,  

Thank you so much to our tour hosts (CenterPoint Intermodal and Houbolt Road Extension) and our 
attendees! We enjoyed seeing a variety of freight related facilities in the Joliet area. Some of the 
areas we toured were the Union Pacific Global 4 Terminal, a one million sq. ft. warehouse facility, 
the connection of Houbolt Road, Container Yard 5, AutoBahn Country Club and various other 
warehouses and freight facilities.  

It was great to see the real-life practice of freight movement and it allowed us to get a better 
understanding of the direction of the industry. We were particularly pleased at the great 
information, questions and discussions that there were had around the various tour stops. We 
hope the tour provided valuable insights into freight in Illinois that will help our State Freight 
Advisory Council.  

Thanks again to all that attended, and we are looking forward to our next meeting this fall. If you 
have any questions or would like to learn more, please don't hesitate to contact us.  

Also, a special thanks to Brendan (CP), Adam (CP), Tom (UP), Pete (HBR), Ron (AutoBahn CC), and 
Brenda (IDOT) for putting together and providing a great tour.  

Hope to see you on the next tour, 

Illinois State Freight Advisory Council Team 

 


